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 EXTENSION OF CONSULTATION PERIOD TO PROPOSED DRAFT 

REGULATIONS (BCAR OPS 1, BCAR 145, BCAR 43, & BCAR 39) 
 

Please note that this is a general AIC that serves to announce that an extended period has been 

considered to the consultation period for the industry to submit comments regarding the following 

proposed draft regulations that were posted on the BDCA’s website on the 22 August 2023: 

 

1. BCAR OPS 1 

2. BCAR 145 

3. BCAR 43 

4. BCAR 39 

 

The extended period is for another three (3) weeks, i.e., the new deadline to submit comments 

through info@civilaviaiton.gov.bz is 3 October 2023. The public is hereby encouraged to submit 

their observations along with explanations as per the following format following the procedures 

established on AIC C015/23 Consultation Procedures for Proposed Draft Regulation: 

 

CONSULTATION PROCESS OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS 
 

Regulation No.  Objection Rationale  
Proposed text for meeting the 

required level of safety 
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Guideline: 

(a) Regulation No.: number of the regulation (Eg: BCAR OPS 1.001) 

(b) Objection: state reason for disagreement 

(c) Rationale: provide a clear explanation of your objection   

(d) Proposed text for meeting the required level of safety: provide the proposed text that will improve the 

regulation that was objectionable as per the required level of safety.  

 

 

The public’s comments will then be revised and analysed by the Department’s subject matter 

experts. Feedback will then be provided to the industry by the Department after the information 

has been thoroughly analysed.  

 

If your comments are not received within the said period or by 3 October 2023, it will be 

understood that there are no objections to the amendment of any of the abovementioned proposed 

draft regulations, thus considering proceeding to finalize the approval of the said regulations. 

 

Comments can be submitted to the Department’s official email address info@civilaviation.gov.bz 

addressed to the Director of Civil Aviation with subject “Amendment of BCAR- (Number of 

Regulation)”. 

 

 

 

****END.**** 
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